Jon Liberis
Durham
LD 1847

Hello,

I am a tiny cultivator and caregiver and I am asking that you DO NOT PASS LD1847
as it will be an expense that I simply can not afford and will put me out of business.

I have a wife and 2 small children that depend on me to provide for them and with
margins already being slim, this added cost will destroy my business.

I have operated under the same business name in Maine since 2018 and my reputation
matters to me. If a patient or storefront were ever unhappy with one of my products I
would replace it or offer a refund. If the state were to offer free testing, I would gladly
comply, but asking us tiny guys to bear this cost would be government destroying
small business. Plain and simple.

Please protect small business and allow us small guys to focus on our passion and
craft and cater to the patients that choose our brands and products time and time
again.

God bless you.



